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Recycling Collection to Continue 
 2 February 2018 

Buloke Shire Council has been affected by the decision of recycling firms to no longer accept recyclable 
material. In the last few days, Council have worked closely with our kerbside contractor, Four Seasons 
Waste, to explore other alternatives. Four Seasons Waste has been able to secure a short term 
agreement with Polytrade to accept our recyclable material and therefore recycling services, including 
kerbside collection and disposal at transfer stations, will continue as normal. 

We ask our residents to continue recycling as normal as collection services remain unchanged at this 
time.  

We are working with the Victorian Government and industry as a matter for urgency to respond to the 
issues posed by the China restrictions on recycling, to ensure there is minimal impact our residents. 

End release  
For further information contact Team Leader Communications, Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 or 
tfitzgibbon@buloke.vic.gov.au 
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